
Parent Forum – 21st February – 5pm 

Present – Clare Culshaw,  Janet Keatley,  Jane Thomson 

Apologies -  

Agenda Request 

1. Feedback from Parents 

 Pleased to see increased staff presence before and after school 

 Feel Principal and Associate Principal’s approachable and makes himself available for 

conversations – whether on playground or via meetings 

 No issues raised in terms of communication 

 

2. Concern raised about some bullying issues in year 5 resulting in some parents reporting to 

Parent Forum members that parents of some students are considering a change of schools.  

Concern expressed that we are losing good students. 

Action  

 TMS to pass information KNY.  Janet and Clare advised to contact KNY.  Action 

completed 

 PF to review current Bullying Policy and make suggestions prior to next meeting 

 

3. Disco – 4th April - 5-6pm – KS1, 20th June KS2 – Janet Keatley and Clare Culshaw both 

volunteered. 

Actions 

 Learner Leadership to be involved in designing and selling tickets and to be available 

on the night.  Parent Forum Presents Easter Disco – KNY and TMS to liaise with Mr 

Elliott  

 Nominal Charge £2 – Primary HB and HG charity of choice - KNY 

 Goody Bags for during the evening – drink/crisps/sweets – PF will put these 

together.  Clare Culshaw to cost out. 

 Disco – TMS to speak to BVN – Action completed – Mr Beavon to support disco with 

helpers from GSCE Music 

 

4. Police Cadets – can we inform students better?  - Army and Sea cadets too? 

Action  

Clare Culshaw to see if they would like to come into school to promote the opportunity in an 

assembly 

TMS to speak to BBY as part of the careers package – Action completed.  BBY to wait 

information/link from CC 

AOB – Primary Parents Evenings 

 Janet will send out dates but needs Parent Forum email addresses to do this?  TMS to find 

list of emails and sent to JK 

Next Meeting Tuesday 23rd April, 5pm 


